
 
 
 

 

N O T I C E 

        Date: October 7, 2021 
 
To:  All Residents Who Park in Lots B and E (and Garages)  
   
From:  Stillman Management - Jenna Guiliano, Property Manager  
 
Re: Please Move Your Car By 8:30 am Tuesday Morning, on 

October 12 ,2021  
 

 

Your lot is schedule to be repaired beginning Tuesday Morning. Please 
be sure your vehicle is removed from the lot by 8:30 am and parked on 
the street. If your vehicle is in one of the garages in Parking Lot E, 
please remove it by 8:30 AM on Tuesday.  
  
Parking in the lots being worked on will not be permitted for 24 hours 
as that is how long the seal coat and paving take to fully dry and cure.  
 
The Village of Ossining Police Department has been notified of the 
project and will be permitting residents whose lot is being worked on to 
park on the street overnight. If a resident should get a ticket for parking 
on the street, please email a copy of that ticket 
to jguiliano@stillmanmanagement.com who will forward it to the 
police department who will dismiss the ticket AS LONG as your lot is 
being worked on the date the ticket was issued.  
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